
Stars of the Week 

Monday 27th April – Friday 1st May 

 

Early Years Bonnie  

For amazing research into vets and pets and a 

fabulous picture, with some great writing. 

 

Alex 

For his fantastic writing all about an imaginary fish 

called Hoopster.  

Year 1 Isla 

For her amazing effort and progress with 

handwriting. She is also working so hard every day 

and she should be very proud of the work submitted. 

Year 2 Gurleen  

For working so hard with her lessons this week. 

Year 3 Milo 

For consistently wanting and showing improvement in 

English and Topic. 

Year 4 Rishi  

Rishi only started at Hollygirt last week and even 

though it is unprecedented times, it feels like he has 

always been part of Year 4 and is producing a 

fantastic standard of work.  

 

Simran 

For writing the most amazing letter to the pharaoh 

telling him about the importance of the river Nile, 

using his facts he had learnt about the Nile as well 

as a fantastic variety of vocabulary to make his 

writing interesting and persuading! 



 

Year 5 Oscar 

For a super and very original DT roller coaster 

project. 

Year 6 Ben and Jack 

For completing every piece of work and trying so 

hard. 


